From: |

Sent: 17 November 2023 16:21
To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Gartree

Do you trust this email? This email originated from outside the Home Office, or came from a Home Office system that has not
been certified. Please exercise caution before opening attachments or clicking on links within this email or any suspicious email,
particularly from unknown senders.

HIT
Yes, really good news, but doesn’t materially affect our position that we discussed on Monday.

The main issues to discuss on Friday will be the access road and any other plans for the site
which may affect the cumulative impact elements of our planning application.

Happy to speak through in more detail next week, if helpful.

Thanks,

Subject: Gartree

~ I

| spotted this article today:

Mod wins planning wrangle over new prison (civilserviceworld.com)

Good news for you, | think!

| know our director has a meeting with_ a week today re Wethersfield. | am not sure whether
the Gartree decision really changes anything (and my own team’s immediate concern is with refs in the EIA
screening to future proposals) but if there’s any more we should know before next Fri, let me know.
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This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended

solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this email in error please return it to the address

it came from telling them it is not for you and then delete it from your system.

This email message has been swept for computer viruses.
koK ok sk sk ok ok sk sk sk ok sk ok sk sk sk sk sk skook ok sk sk sk sk skook sk sk sk skook sk skook sk sk skook sk ok skosk sk sk sk sk ok ok skook sk sk sk sk skoskook skok ok sk sk sk sk

This e-mail and any attachments is intended only for the attention of the addressee(s). Its unauthorised use,
disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all copies and
inform the sender by return e-mail. Internet e-mail is not a secure medium. Any reply to this message could be
intercepted and read by someone else. Please bear that in mind when deciding whether to send material in
response to this message by e-mail. This e-mail (whether you are the sender or the recipient) may be monitored,
recorded and retained by the Ministry of Justice. Monitoring / blocking software may be used, and e-mail content
may be read at any time. You have a responsibility to ensure laws are not broken when composing or forwarding e-
mails and their contents.



